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______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PROJECT LOCATION: 

 

Laguna Hills 

 

PROJECT SCOPE: 

 

Construct a new 12,500 square-foot Field Maintenance 

Facility within the existing Plant 2A site. Construction will 

consist of a one-story concrete masonry unit shops 

building, including all necessary improvements to support 

the needs and requirements of the District field 

maintenance crews. 

Construction documents for the Field Maintenance Facility 

project were prepared by Ware Malcomb. 

  

PROJECT DETAILS: 

 

• Contract Award - 05/09/2019 

• Construction Amount - $6,002,925 

• Percentage Constructed - 5% 

• Estimated Completion - February 2021 

 

NOTES: 

  

Currently reviewing submittals and procurement material.  

Under slab, plumbing, electrical and foundation work to 

begin in November. 

 

  

  

 

 


